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OPEN TO THE PUBLIC:	
  

Tues., March 3:  7:30 a.m. - 4pm 
Wed., March 4: 7:30 a.m. - 7pm note late closing time 
Thur., March 5: 7:30 a.m. - 4pm 
Fri., March 6: 7:30 a.m.- NOON  
Credit cards, cash, & checks (made out to Friends of Tobin) accepted. 
 
NOTE: You may send your child to school with money or come yourself to purchase books. 
Students will have the opportunity to complete their wish list Mon.-Weds. Teachers will also 
provide their own “wish list bags” of books that you may help purchase for their classrooms. 
 
 
 
 
 

We are so fortunate that Tobin is including us in a 
fundraiser that will benefit both of our libraries! 
 
Amazing books for all grades will be on display for 
purchase in the Tobin/VLUS Library (2nd floor) from 
March 2-6. A portion of all sales is returned to the library 
in the form of books and/or cash.  
 
Students will visit the book fair with their classes during 
this week and can either buy books directly or fill out the 
"wish list" to bring home to parents, who may purchase 
books during public sale hours (see below). 
	
  


